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Dear Families, 

 

We’ve had another fantastic week in school! 

 

This week, we were delighted to welcome Rachel Ashfield, the Rise MAT EYFS 

lead, who conducted a review of our EYFS provision. While we are still awaiting 

the full report, her initial feedback was incredibly positive. She highlighted the 

high-quality teaching and learning experiences our youngest pupils receive, 

along with the wonderful opportunities they have to grow and develop in their 

first year at school. She also commented on the excellent behaviour, conduct, 

and attitudes to learning displayed by our pupils—something we already knew! 

They truly are a credit to our school. 

A huge well done to Miss Elverson and Mrs Downs for their hard work and 

dedication in ensuring the best possible education for our EYFS pupils. 

 

This afternoon, we enjoyed a lovely Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea, and we are 

thrilled to share that we raised £256! Thank you to everyone who attended and 

supported the event, and a special thank you to Mana Education for kindly 

donating the refreshments. 

 

Looking ahead, don’t forget we have our Easter Craft Afternoon next Friday at 

2:15 pm—we hope to see many of you there! 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Ferey 
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No Awards this week due to Mother’s Day event 

                              

Values Award 

EYFS 97.4% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2 94.8% 

Year 3 93.8% 

Year 4 95.3% 

Year 5 92.4% 

Year 6 91.7% 

School 94.2% 

Disco reminder! 
We are excited to invite all KS1 and KS2 children to our upcoming spring disco.  

Date: 02/04/2025 

Time:  

•KS1- 3:15PM - 4:30PM 

•KS2– 4:45PM - 5:45PM 

 

Price: £3 (includes a drink and a treat) 

 

Payment method: Payment must be made in advance via Arbor school club. Deadline 

31/03/25. 

Please note: Payment cannot be made on the day of the event.  

Important information for KS1:  

•Ks1 children will be taken directly from their class at the end of the school day by staff. 

•If you would like your child to wear disco clothes, please send them in a named bag. The 

children will change at the end of the school day.  

We cant wait to see the children having a fantastic time! 

https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
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Year 1 and 2 school trip  
 

We are delighted to share 

some photos with you from 

the wonderful experience 

our Year 1 and 2 students 

had during their recent trip 

to Beaumanor Hall. It was a 

fantastic day filled with learning, fun, and adventure!  

 

 

 

 

Pupil Premium—Uniform support 

Due to a change in policy we can no longer reimburse for independently purchased items for families 

in receipt of pupil premium funding. We remain committed to supporting families receiving Pupil 

Premium funding with school uniform costs but to ensure the best value, all uniform support must 

now go through the school, and we will order from an approved supplier at a discounted rate. 

If you need support or have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 
Community Rallies to Support St Michael & All Angels C of E Primary School   

 

We are overwhelmed by the incredible support for St Michael & All Angels C of E Primary School, as 

their local community comes together to restore the school after devastating floods.   

A huge thank you to Elin Rosser, local resident and Independent Usborne Partner, for launching a 

book fundraiser through Usborne’s Community Book Pledge. Thanks to Elin’s efforts and local 

community generosity, £941 was raised, matched by Usborne to bring £1,500 worth of books to 

replenish their library!   

Special thanks also to local businesses Qdos Contractor and Tokio Marine HCC for their generous 

£500 donation, and to everyone who has contributed so far. Your support is making a real 

difference.   

If you’d like to be a part of this heartwarming initiative, you can donate to the general fundraiser to 

support school’s recovery here: https://buff.ly/SkMBad6    

Safety First! 

Your child’s safety is our top priority. To reduce the risk of 
choking, we kindly ask that any grapes provided for 
playtime or lunch be cut in half, especially if they are large. 
Thank you for your support in keeping our pupils safe. 

https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
https://buff.ly/SkMBad6
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Our value this half term 

is… 

 

 

 

 

 

 
‘Glory to God in the highest, 

and on earth peace, good 

will toward men.’  

Luke 2 : 14  

 

Peace is 
 

> Being quiet on the inside 

> Having good feelings 

inside 

> Getting along and not 

arguing 

> Begins within each one of 

us 

 

Spring 2025 
02/04 All School Disco 

04/04 All Easter Craft afternoon 

08/04 All Easter Service @ Emmanuel Church 1:30pm Led by Year 6 

09/04 Y3 Trip to Tamworth Castle 

11/04 All School Closes for Easter 

Summer 2025 
28/04 All School opens 

05/05 All MAY BANK HOLIDAY— School Closed 

07/05 Y4 Rise Voices 

12/05-15/05 Y6  SATS Week 

16/05 All Non-Uniform Day = Tombola donations 

20/05 Y3 Rise Charter—Y3 Sports Event 

22/05 All School closes for half term 

23/05 All Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS 

02/06 All School opens 

13/06 All Fathers’ Day Coffee and Cookies 

16/06 All M & M Productions—The Secret Garden Performance 

23/06 EYFS/ KS1 Sports Day 

24/06 KS2 Sports Day 

27/06 All Summer fayre (time TBC) 

02/07 KS2 Trip to Leicester Outdoor Pursuits Centre 

04/07 All Reports to Parents 

08/07  
All Y6 Leavers Service 

Y6 Pizza & Movie Treat 

11/07 All School closes for Summer break 

 Helping Kids Build Healthy Online Habits 
 

It is important that every child has a safe and positive online experience. But the 

internet can be tricky to navigate. The NSPCC have created Positive Online Habits—six 

simple tips to help kids make good choices and feel confident online. 

 

These tips are a great way to start family conversations about digital wellbeing. 

 

 

https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true

